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The insurer that covers 90% of California’s foster family agencies (FFAs) has announced that  
mass nonrenewal of FFAs is imminent — unless changes are made to the judicial process.

We need to make sure that responsible parties pay their fair share  
when they cause injury.

The Foster Family Agency Accountability Act (AB 2496) would curb 
jackpot verdicts that punish nonprofit FFAs for the bad acts of others.  
This threatens the health and safety of the children in California’s foster 
care system and must be stopped. 

Nothing in AB 2496 will prevent injured foster children from 
recovering damages from responsible parties.

       Foster Family Agencies May Soon Shut Down Because of a Lack of Insurance 
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